
 

    
13 May 2014 
    
RE: U11, U13 AND U15 NETBALL, SATURDAY 17 MAY     
    
In light of two schools’ withdrawal from this week’s netball tournament at 
Dulwich Suzhou; a lack of teams available means that we have decided not to 
attend the scheduled fixture. Instead, we would like to invite your daughter to 
attend a netball training session at our Secondary Sports Hall. We believe this 
will be a more productive and worthwhile experience for all students in 
preparation for next week’s finals for U13 and U15, as well as the U11 netball 
tournament in Beijing.  
  
Please note the following information: 

• Students should make their way to and from BISS Puxi Secondary Sports 
Hall. The session will begin at 9:00am and will finish by 11:00am.  

• Students should bring a water bottle and light, healthy snacks.  

• Players wear their BISS PE uniform throughout the training session and 
should ensure that their nails are short, their hair is tied back and 
jewellery is removed.  

 
If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact us by email at 
 l-byfield@bisspuxi.com or a-sharrock@bisspuxi.com  We hope to see you the 
following week at our final tournaments.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Laura Byfield       Angela Sharrock   
PE Curriculum and Netball Co-coordinator Secondary Netball Coach 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


